
October’ 10 

PRAISE GOD WITH US 

 

For Adithya, Vishal, Sanjay, 

Sanjith and Prabhu  

 

For the blessings  

received. 

 

For His faithfulness and fa-

therly care towards us. 

PLEASE PRAY WITH US 

 

For Banu to recover and heal 

from her bitter experience soon. 

 

For our plans towards the 10th 

anniversary celebrations. 

 

For a  suitable groom for 

Teresa. 
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Dear Friends 

Greetings in Jesus whom we call God, Our Father, making us 

one in His spirit. We trust you have been experiencing the love 

of God, for such has been our prayer for you. Our strength has 

been in the name of the Lord. 

Jabru Banu recently had the heart 

wrenching experience of losing her 

grandmother. The dear woman was the 

last living family member that Banu 

had. Banu is solely in the care of  

Mizpah Home now. She is making good 

progress in school and around home. 

Her gentle ways make her a good com-

panion especially with small children.  

 

Vimala had a facial deformity at birth in 

which there was extra flesh on one side 

of her upper lip. Recently she developed 

an abscess in her nose on that extra 

fleshy side of her face. Vimala had to 

visit a specialist who treated her with 

medication and the warning that, if her 

abscess did not rupture she would have 

to go under the knife. With much prayer 

and one touch from His nail-scarred hands she is perfectly well 

and has had no need for surgery. Better still-her face looks closer 

to normal than before.  

Teresa, the eldest girl in our care has 

reached that crucial stage in her life- 

when it is the right time for us to find 

her a bridegroom. We covet your 

prayers for her and us as we take on 

this serious task knowing that our 

help comes from above. 

 

Friends, we are soon to celebrate the 

10th year of our service to the under-privileged children. On 

Monday, the 25th October, we are intending to have a short time 

of praise and thanksgiving for the grace that we have received in 

Christ Jesus. We would be delighted if you could join us in per-

son or prayer to the glory of God. 


